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I believe that HB 2007 would be a very good step to take to ensure that local elected 

leaders have the ability to adopt rules restricting firearms in their facilities and 

adjacent grounds if they desire. This would have no effect on firearms carriage 

outside of public buildings and their adjacent grounds. This bill gives local control to 

local governments, and does not mandate or force action from Salem. 

 

 


